The board held a regular meeting July 6, 2015 at the township building. At 7 PM, Jeremy Saling-
President called the meeting to order. The following also were present: Trustee- Jay Clark, Fiscal
Officer- Molly Long, Rick Johnson- Road Worker and residents Kenneth Johnson and Jim Gorley.

The trustees signed the approved minutes from the previous meeting.

Old Business

Clark- Met with Shelly to mark roads, Rick durapatched low areas and paving is all done! Very good
job.

Saling- None

New Business

Clark- Shelly came back out to mark Sandhollow for patching. Reported that Cotterman @ Blue Jay
needs a new culvert that Rick will replace.

Saling-Took call from resident on Pleasant Chapel complaining about Waste Management leaving
trash allover road and not picking up.

Public Comment- Gorley commented on recycling not being picked up. He called county
commissioners to report.

Roads- Rick reported the sign was up @ Dodds and Springhill. Will start berming with asphalt
grindings soon.

Safety- Rick checked all road signs.

Zoning- Inspector Long reported taking the new zoning resolution to Minute Man and having 5 copies
made and delivering to Lang for Hoberg. Received one email from Ed Fuentes and 1 phone call from
Jason Williams.

Fiscal Officer-Long- Reported that she had the BWC audit on the 9™ with no findings, Cargill will be
our salt supplier for 2015 and she is working on the claim form for the Attorney General re: over
payment for salt in 2008,09,10, & 11. Reported that Tony Stocco was reviewing a 20 page opinion
from the Attorney General re: health care reimbursements. Trustee Clark made a motion for the fiscal
officer to request an advance on second half taxes if needed. 2" by Saling.

Payments in the amount of $13,982.29 were made.

A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.
A motion to adjourn was made by Saling, seconded by Clark.
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